
 

 

 

 

 

 

Pupil leadership meeting – 5.11.17 

 

Present at the meeting: Elspeth, Ben, Ruby, Blaine, Yu-dong, Max, Ebony, Daisy, Chloe, Zary, Jim 

and Kyle 

Things to discuss: 

 Visitor, Jack from Age UK to help develop how Nine Acres can work with the wider 

community. 

 

 

Today we had a visitor attend our meeting who talked to us about how, as a pupil leadership 

team, we can support our wider community and going out to visit some people in our local area. 

We discussed how we thought we can help people. Some of the ideas we came up with were: 

 We could go to the shop for some older people 

 We could arrange meet and greets so that older people get a chance to talk to children and 

not feel lonely. 

 We could help them with their reading, especially if their eyes are not working properly. 

 We could teach older people about technology or things that we are interested in.  

 

Jack talked to us about the work that he does and how he helps older ladies and gentlemen with 

lots of things like meeting their friends and doing lots of activities so that they do not get 

stuck alone in their houses.  

 

As a group, we had a vote on what we thought we could do and it was decided that as pupil 

leaders we would like to visit older people and show them how to use a computer/ipad/mobile 

phone. We think this is good because they might not know how to find information on the 

internet. We were surprised to find out from Mrs Broome that the internet isn’t very old and 

that some people do not know what google is or how to use it!  

 

We feel this is an important thing to do so we can have a link to our wider community and to tell 

people about our school and our learning.  

 

The next step is for us to decide how we are going to teach people how to use technology to help 

them in their lives and how easy it can be. Mrs Broome and Jack will work together to work out a 

date and a place for us to visit some older people and teach them some technological skills! 

 

Next meeting 

 

12th December 1.30pm – Discussion about the spring term and any fundraising ideas. 
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